
 

                                         

What have Year 5 been learning so far this half term? 

Over the last two weeks, we have been very busy! As already mentioned, we kick started our 

topic with a visit from the Planetarium which was incredible!  

After this, we have started planning and writing our own information leaflets about the planet 

Pandora. These leaflets need to inform others about this planet but also try to persuade them 

to visit there!   

In Maths, we have been looking at what units of measure might be used to measure what 

items and how convert between different units eg. Converting kg into g and mm into cm! 

Week 3 Highlight! 

 In an amazing lesson this week, 

each year 5 class looked at phas-

es of the moon using a special 

tool—Oreos! We used them to 

show each of the different    

phases of the moon. It was a 

very fun lesson! 

 

Growth Mindset 

In school, we are celebrating 
our mistakes, after all, they 

help us learn! 

Can you find 
out about any 

amazing        
inventions or         
discoveries  

that came from 
mistakes?! 

 

 

The Planetarium comes to  
Dereham Church of England Junior Academy! 

 
Last Tuesday, Year 5 were lucky enough to ‘kick off’ 
our new topic with a visit to a planetarium—inside 

our very school! 

Each class was able to spend some time inside the           
planetarium, looking at projections of our solar sys-

tem!  

It was fascinating stuff and all the children left the 
planetarium feeling incredibly excited about the topic 

ahead of them! 

Recommended Read! 
In honour of the World 

Cup... 

YEAR FIVE 


